PARK EAST TOWNHOME CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
BOARD of DIRECTORS VIRTUAL MEETING

The next Board of Directors meeting will be held on
Tuesday, October 1, 2024 5:30 PM

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
hitps://meet.qoto.com/565653845

You can also dial in using your phone.
+1(571) 317-3122 Access Code: 565-653-845

e A portion of time will be allowed for homeowner questions and comments after the meeting.
e Allowners will be required to identify themselves in order to attend virtually.

« REMINDER - Parking in the street is never allowed. Please make sure your quests are aware
of this rule - owners are responsible for the conduct of their quests.
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UPDATE -Waste Management will be delivering the new garbage and recycle carts to
each home on Tuesday, October 1. This will give everyone time to put your plastic bags of
garbage and your recycling into the new carts for pickup on Thursday, October 3.

Trash and recycle pickup will revert to Thursdays only. No more Monday pickup.
Carts must be placed out by the street (end of driveway) no earlier than 7:00 pm Wednesday.
Carts must be returned to your garage no later than 7:00 pm Thursday.

Carts must be stored inside your garage except when they are set out for pickup.

Please read the WM flyer that was sent to all owners a few weeks ago so you can familiarize
yourself with the Guidelines for trash and recycling, or go to the
Waste Management website.

Please Note: The small green recycle tote
Regarding the small recycle tote that owners have been using — these will no
longer be used. If you want to keep this tote for your personal use, you can do so.
If you do not want the tote, set it outside with the new garbage bins any Thursday,
and Waste Management will pick it up.
Do not use the small tote for recycling — if you put it on the curb, Waste Management
will take it away.

Thank for everyone for your cooperation and support.
The Park East Board of Directors.
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